

Intent to Retire

1 message

Susanne Stankoskey <sstankoskey@sd13.org>
To: Jon Bartelt <jbartelt@sd13.org>

Mon, Jan 23, 2023 at 9:48 AM

To Dr. Bartelt and the Bloomingdale School Board of Education,

Today, 34 years ago, I joined the District 13 family as a teacher aide at Central Elementary School. Then a year and a half later, I started my dream job as a 3rd grade teacher under the care, guidance, and support of John Markgraf, Patrick Haugens and Stacy Johnston.

This incredible journey has changed my life forever. Learning and teaching valuable lessons, making connections with students, collaborating with staff in many committee meetings, persevering with technology, and forming lifelong friendships have made me the person I am today. I am thankful and grateful for the opportunity of working with the staff, students, and parents of District 13.

Fast forward to today, with a heavy heart but knowing I am making the right decision, I am ready for the next exciting chapter in my life.

This letter shall serve as an intent to retire from my position in Bloomingdale School District at the end of the 2023-2024 school year. The effective date of my retirement will be the last teacher-work day of the 2023-2024 school year.

With thanks and appreciation, Susanne Stankoskey



Mrs. Susanne Stankoskey Third Grade Teacher Erickson Elementary 630-529-2223